
Attendance  
Year R – 86% 2 Lates 

Year 1 – 90% 

Year 2 – 88% 

*Year 3 – 95%* 

Year 4 – 90% 

Year 5 – 95% 3 Lates 

Year 6 – 93% 

Only 2 classes with less than 10 
lates 

*Well done to year 3, this 

weeks Dojo Champs* 
Anyone who comes into school 

after 8:50am is marked as late. 

Please try to be an attendance

 

 

St Martin’s Stars  

Well done to everyone who 
got a certificate this week. 

Purple Tie certificates are given for 

children who embody our rules of being 

Kind Respectful and Responsible. 

Year R – Theodore F 
Alexandra C 
Year 1 – Addison H & Blake B 
Corbyn S 
Year 2 – David B & Benji C 
Skyla-Marie J 
Year 3 – Tyler J & Imogen T 
Chimmy I 
Year 4 – Luca P & Heidi W 
Eliza B 
Year 5 – Harrison C & Olivia S 
Isaac H 
Year 6 – Phoebe-Rose M & Ben A 
Maya P 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

AUTUMN TERM – Friday 6th October 

Year 3 Residential 
A reminder that Y3 are on a residential 

trip on Monday 9th October where we 

will be spending the night at 

Burwardsley. Please try to be on time 

on Monday so as not to delay the 

coach. Parents are welcome to wave 

the children off – we will be picked up 

at the top of Aldersgate by the 

community centre at 9:45am.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Connolly 

We have set up a memorial for Mrs 
Connolly in aid of Warrington Animal 

Welfare as this was a cause very 
close to her heart. If any of you 

would like to make a donation here is 
the link: 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/mrs-

connolly-

memorial?utm_medium=fundraising&

utm_content=page%2Fmrs-connolly-

memorial&utm_source=copyLink&utm

_campaign=pfp-share 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

World Mental Health Day 
On Tuesday 10th October it is World 

Mental Health Day. The children 

should come to school wearing 

something yellow e.g. yellow socks, 

hair bow, badge, ribbon etc. They will 

have a special assembly from the 

Mental Health support team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assembly 

Next week it will be Year 5 assembly. 

This will take place on Friday and 

parents/carers are welcome to come 

along. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Online Safety 

This week’s safety advice is about 
Among us and is attached with this 

newsletter. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

There has been a decrease from 
previous weeks, school really needs 

the support of the parents in 
improving attendance across the 

school. Please only keep your child off 
school if completely necessary. 

 

Parent’s Evening 
Parents evening is from 1.45pm-6pm 

on Wednesday 18th October. The 

booking system is now open. 

 




